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FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT ON BILL NO. S.897 
(Doc. No. 18030ab14.docx) 

TO: The Honorable Hugh K. Leatherman, Sr., Chairperson, Senate Finance Committee 

FROM: State Budget Division, Budget and Control Board 

ANALYSTS: K. Earle Powell 
DATE: February 25, 2014 SBD: 2014049 
 
AUTHOR: 

 
Senator Coleman 

 
PRIMARY CODE CITE: 

 
1-11-710 

SUBJECT: State Health & Dental Plans - Solicitors 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT ON GENERAL FUND EXPENDITURES: 
$0 (No additional expenditures or savings are expected) 

 
ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT ON FEDERAL & OTHER FUND EXPENDITURES: 

$0 (No additional expenditures or savings are expected) 

 
BILL SUMMARY:  
Senate Bill 955 amends the Code of Laws of South Carolina, 1976, to provide that a person who retires from 
a Solicitor’s Office may participate in the state health and dental insurance plans regardless of whether the 
county in which they are employed at the time of retirement participates in these plans, among other things, 
and to make these provisions retroactive to January 1, 2012.     
 
EXPLANATION OF IMPACT: 
Public Employee Benefit Authority 
PEBA indicates there is no fiscal impact with the adoption of this Bill. 
 
LOCAL GOVERNMENT IMPACT: 
None. 
 
SPECIAL NOTES: 
None. 
 
Approved by: 
 
 
 
Brenda Hart 
Assistant Director, State Budget Division 


